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LAKEWOOD CITY COUNCIL

WORKSHOP MINUTES

December 6, 1995

Lakewood Police Precinct

5504 112th Street SW

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.

Councilmembers Present: 7 - Mayor Bill Harrison; Deputy Mayor Claudia Thomas; Councilmembers Ann Kirk Davis,
Colleen Henry, Jose Palmas, Doug Richardson and Sherri Thomas.

Staff Present: City Manager D. Scott Rohlfs; City Attorney Dan Heid; Finance Director Galen Kidd; and City Clerk Alice
Bush.

Staff Present: City Manager D. Scott Rohlfs; City Attorney Dan Heid; Finance Director Galen Kidd; and City Clerk Alice
Bush.

Public Safety Tour

Captain Nick Dunbar, Lakewood Police Precinct Commander, welcomed Councilmembers. He informed the Council that the
purpose of the public safety tour was to show the Council problem areas in Lakewood that may be brought to the Council=s
attention by the public.Pierce County Sheriff John Shields indicated that during the Council=s tour, to note the attitude of the
police officers. He commented that the Council should find that the officers are attentive.

Officer Mike Turner, of the Traffic Division, indicated that his Division is responsible for investigating major vehicular accidents
and police car accidents.

Discussion ensued about traffic congestion, signalization, prostitution, and other related public safety issues.

The Council then toured various areas in Lakewood.

 

Adjournment

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

_____________________________________

BILL HARRISON, MAYOR

ATTEST:

____________________________

ALICE M. BUSH, CITY CLERK
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